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July Highlights: 
Our Ocean theme was an exciting way for us to explore life under the sea. Counting fish and pointing out the 
many colors of fish were just a couple of ways that we focused on life under the sea. The children got to pretend 
as if they were on the beach, as well as engage their senses by playing in the sandbox on our playground. Singing 
and dancing to “Baby Shark” and “Slippery Fish” was our favorite activity this month!  Watching these children 
grow and learn new things every day brings us so much joy! 

 
August Theme:  
In August, we are going to the farm!  Animals, tractors and trucks.  Oh my!  Talking about the animals that live 
on a farm and listening to the sounds they make will be an exciting way to explore life on the farm.  We can’t 
wait to watch the children dance as we sing songs like “Old MacDonald” and “Down in the Barnyard”.  It will be 
an exciting month learning all about the farm. 
  

Family Connection:   
This month, take a trip to the Green Meadows farm! This is a local petting farm.  Talk about all you see around 
the farm.  Use descriptive words when talking about the things you see.  “I see a big pink pig.” “The chickens 
are running fast to get to their food.”  “The horse is so tall and says neigh.”  Take a hayride, ride a pony and 
feed the animals.  At the end of the month consider going to the Walworth County Fair in Elkhorn and taking a 
walk through the barns!  

 
Reminders: 
Please be sure to send appropriate outdoor clothing for the weather.  Gym shoes are appreciated for those that are 

walking and those that are beginning pulling up as we can go out on our playground.  We are able to go outside more 

now that the weather is getting nicer!  We do apply sunscreen for children 6 months and older, but also ask that you 

send a sun hat to school each day to help protect them from sun exposure. 

Also, please be sure to label all belongings and food each day.  Anything that goes into the refrigerator should 
be labeled with your child’s name and the date.  When picking up please be sure to take anything your child 
needs from the refrigerator or cabinet.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
Thank you,   
Ms. Louise and Ms. Krista 
lpatryn@lakelandslittlelearners.com  
262-723-8391  
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